
This sweet 3-year old Pug mix, Bella, wasn’t eating or drinking and was 
hardly walking a few weeks ago when she came to Love-A-Stray Dog 

Division. She was surrendered by a family 
who’d found her as a stray but couldn’t 
afford her health care. The vets at Avon 

Lake Animal Clinic performed the 
complicated emergency surgery to save her 
young life. They made 3 incisions into her 

intestinal tract and a 4th into her stomach to 
relieve the GI obstruction. She had 4 doctors 

(including Dr. Lisa Hoffman O'Donnell and 
Dr Bystrom) working on her at one time and 
several stayed late into the night to ensure 

her safe care. Under close watch of the vets 
and staff, two days later Bella was finally on 

the road to recovery.

She has a growing appetite and a very 
affectionate personality. It was obvious from 

the scars on her sides that she’s already 
been through a lot in her short life, but she 
isn’t giving up. Love-A-Stray has had her 

spayed, vaccinated, and started heartworm 
prevention. She’s thriving now in foster care, after gaining 3 pounds and 
melting the hearts of all that meet her! She will be available for adoption 

early December.

Now Love-A-Stray has a $2,000.00 bill to pay...WE NEED YOU to join the 
fight to save Bella! Please donate to Bella’s care at http://

www.loveastraydog.com, send your donation to Love-A-Stray, ATTN: Bella, 
PO Box 125, Avon Lake Oh 44012 or donate directly to the Avon Lake 

Animal Clinic, 124 Miller Road, Avon Lake.
THANK YOU!

PLEASE JOIN THE FIGHT TO SAVE BELLA

https://www.facebook.com/avonlakeanimalclinic/
https://www.facebook.com/lmodonnelldvm
http://www.loveastraydog.com/



